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	Forum or Committee: iREAD
	Report completed by: Becca Boland
	Text9: 3/3/22
	Activities underway or completed: iREAD met virtually in November (11/5/21), December (12/17/21), and February (2/11/22). 



iREAD had a virtual presence at the California "Power Hour" on 12/6/21 where both Jill and Diane joined Trish in presenting about iREAD 2022 and 2023. 



iREAD had a virtual presence at the AISLE 2021 conference on 11/8/21



iREAD has partnered with Let's Stick Together to create Read Beyond the Beaten Path pixel sticker posters. 



iREAD has (after a year of trying) finally worked out a partnership with School Life for iREAD sanctioned "brag tags." 



Tina sent out Certificates of Appreciation for those who contributed to the 2022 Resource Guide. 



A combination of Diane, Becca, Donna and Gretchen presented at multiple state partner webinars for iREAD in November. 



Due to the Omicron surge in December/January/February, it was decided that the deadline for Resource Guide Submissions would be extended to March 28. 



Diane, Amber, and Becca presented at the Illinois Association of Park Districts Conference on partnering with libraries for the Summer. It was well attended and well received. 



All of the Summer 2023 - Find Your Voice - artists have been signed and have started creating and finalizing art.



We have finalized the tagline for 2024 - Read, Renew, Repeat! and it will focus on conservation (globally and personally). We have recieved signed contracts for Jason Chin and Zoe Persico. 



A iREAD 2022 Read Beyond the Beaten Path Facebook group has launched and is rapidly gaining participants. 




	Projected activities: iREAD will have a booth in-person at the 2022 PLA Conference in late March 2022 in Portland. 



Articles are currently being recruited for the 2023 Resource Guide.



The committee discussed potential incentives at the February meeting and Donna and Rob will work together to finalize offerings for 2023. 








	Questions or concerns: Not at this time. 


